
Pegasus Class Newsletter 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

Welcome, we hope you had a lovely summer break. We are so excited to welcome the 

children back to school for the new year.  

 

This year we have a new staff team in Pegasus class. Mrs Nathanson will be teaching on 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday afternoon and Miss Tomlinson will be teaching 

Wednesday morning, Thursday and Friday. We also have Mrs Whittock supporting us on 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and on Thursday and Friday we have Mrs Ford.  

 

This term our PE day is Wednesday so children should please come into school in their PE 

kits To help us ensure that all belongings come home with the right peroson, please can all 

uniform, coats, shoes, lunchboxes and water bottles be named. Thank you in advance. On 

Friday, reading records are checked and children who have read 4 times or more are given a 

raffle ticket and enter our reading raffle.  

 

This term we have a whole school topic of Space. As part of our learning, we are going to be 

learning about the space race and discovering who was the first person to walk on the moon. 

We will also be learning about the planets in our solar system.  

 

On Friday the 6th of October, we will be going on an autumn walk in the afternoon. If you 

are able to help us please can you let Miss Cox in the school office know.  

 

If you have any questions or queries, we are available before or after school or please email 

us on the pegasus email. pegasus@lfssq.wilts.sch.uk  

 

We look forward to working with you this term.   

Miss Tomlinson, Mrs Nathanson, Mrs Whittock and Mrs Ford 
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